



February 4, 2015

Dr. David L. Rule President Bellevue College 3000 Landerholm Circle SE Bellevue, WA 98007-6484

Dear President Rule: Will

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to report that at its January 7-8, 2015, meeting, the Commission accepted Bellevue College's Fall 2014 Mid-Cycle Report which was expanded to address Recommendations 1, 2, and 3 of the Fall 2011 Year One Peer-Evaluation Report. The Commission determined that its expectations have been met in regard to Recommendations 1, 2, and 3 of the Fall 2011 Year One Peer-Evaluation Report.

The Commission commends Bellevue College for its insightful work on outcomes assessment as the institution strives to ensure mission fulfillment.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes for a peaceful and fulfilling New Year.

Sincerely,

Sandra E. Elman

President

SEE:rb

cc: Ms. Patricia James, Associate Vice President, Effectiveness and Strategic Planning